The 1984-85 Jacksonian is dedicated to a
special friend. He means a great deal to our
school. If it weren’t for him, Andrew Jack-
son Academy would not be open. We all
owe him a great deal of appreciation for
everything he has done. CONGRATULA-
TIONS!

Mr. Padgett, Headmaster

The 1984-85 Jacksonian is presented in memory
of Jeffrey Tuten, a true Confederate. We will always
have very fond memories of him through the years
here at AJA.

Jeffrey Tuten




